
Dear Olive, 
We want to thank you and your elves most heartily for the wonderful 
shipment of Christmas gifts that you provided for us this year.  We 
were especially delighted when the boxes of detergent were 
delivered.  What a pleasant surprise that was.  The monetary gifts that 
we received from you certainly helped us to get gift cards that our 
families could use to purchase a meat of their choice to accompany the 
food boxes that they received.  With your help, we were able to have a 
very nice Christmas sharing for over a hundred families/elderly 
people.   One mother asked several times when she came into the 
door- "Can I have a toy for each of my 4 children?"  She was delighted 
that the answer was, "Yes".  You brought with your gifts the Light of 
Christ into an often dark spot in people's lives.  May God bless you ever 
so much for your generosity.  Please express our gratitude for all who 
were a part of this endeavor. 
 
 
Olive, 
We also want to thank you for the personal gift to Sister Angie and 
I.  May you have a wonderful New Year.  Thanks for the information 
you sent on your wonderful helper- what a saint she is. 
 
Sister Marge Eilerman, OSF 
Pastoral Associate 
Holy Family Catholic Church 
1439 KY 11S 
Booneville, KY  41314 
606-593-6948 


